
Uffculme Show Debrief – Wednesday 8th May 2019 – 24 persons present. 

This was held at the conclusion of the monthly business meeting. 

All agreed it had been a wonderful and successful day, The President thanked those members, 

partners and guests that had helped with the show. 

The following matters were raised: 

More persons to be encouraged to enter via the top gate to relieve the queues on the lower gate. 

The absence of the fairground, allowed many to utilise that space for picnics. Many comments 

overheard about how much better it was without a fair, especially on the family pocket! 

The new sound systems on both stages were well received. 

More caterers required as the queues were vast and most had run out of food before the end. 

To explore the possibility of using card machine in addition to taking cash. 

Parking: cars were blocked in at the disabled section. Appeared to have been a Sea Cadet error. Fred 

Reynolds will liaise next year. 

Uffculme Green Group complained about single use plastic water bottles being given out. Gary Berry 

stated that a lot of festivals are plastic free zones now. Suggestion to liaise with the Uffculme Green 

Group next year.  

More toilets required at the Bridwell entrance. 

Programmes to be placed around the site and stages. 

It was a good idea to rope of the classic cars egress at the conclusion of their event. 

Stall holders on the hedges require vehicular access. 

Problem traders will not be accepted next year. 

Craft tent to be for crafters and not sweet sellers. 

 

***Stop press as of 29/05/19*** Treasurer reports record year with £300 up on last year, despite a 

heavier outlay. 

 

 


